
Our Values: Teamwork, Honesty, Self-

belief, Determination, Passion and 

Respect 

 

 

 

 

 

Important Messages 

 

Home Learning 

The home learning time table is up for 

Autumn 1 on Seesaw. They have their logins 

too. This week’s home learning is Maths 

alongside spellings week 6. It will be due in 

after half term. 

 

PE Days 

After half term, the children will not be 

swimming, as we go into the winter months. 

Their second PE slot will be on a Wednesday, 

as well as their Tuesday slot. They need 

correct kit and no earrings on these days. 

 

Forest School 

When the children return, they will start 

Forest School. They all received a kit list 

letter this week. If you did not receive one, 

let me know. 

 

DATES 

1st November- First day of Forest School 

(every Wednesday for 5 weeks) 

8th November- Photos 

13th December- Panto Trip 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

STAR LEARNER 

Star learner has been awarded to Amelia. 

Amelia drew a detailed and well 

annotated plant for our science topic. It 

is proudly in display in the hall. 

Well done, Amelia 
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Computing 

We have been looking at computer networks this 

term and recently explained the difference 

between digital and non-digital devices. The 

children had to draw and colour a picture on the 

laptop using the paint tool and then replicate it 

using paper and pencils. We discussed what was 

easy and difficult about the ways the pictures 

were produced. Below you will see some of the 

comparisons. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Next Term: 

The children have now finished their growth topic. 

After the half term, they will be starting our 

power and magic topic. This includes: 

• English- Leon and the Place Between 

• Science- Forces and magnets 

• DT: Levers and mechanisms (Magician’s 

hat) 

 

Plus, lots more! We of course have Christmas 

activities planned too. Dates for specific events 

(Carol Concert etc) will be on Headlines once 

finalised.  

 

 

Parents Evening: 

Thank you all very much for attending parents 

evening- it was lovely to see and meet you. I wish 

you all a restful and fun break. We return to 

school on 31st October. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


